
The Parish Council meet on a monthly basis usually first Monday, however, since government guidance 

regarding social gathering during the Coronavirus pandemic meetings are now held virtually via Zoom.  (You 

are still very welcome to join the meeting) All agendas will be posted on the website 

www.breedonparishcouncil.org.uk along with the Zoom ID and Password.   

The next meeting will be held on Monday 6th July 2020 at 7.00pm.   

Thank you to those who have contacted the Parish Council recently, to resolve queries. If you would like 

information, help or support from the Parish Council please email the Clerk directly on 

clerk@breedonparishcouncil.org.uk  

Position for Councillor 

There is currently a vacant seat on the Parish Council. Applications are being invited for the position of Parish 

Councillor.  

Could you make a difference to your Parish Council? Do you have any spare time to get involved with your 

local Parish Council; sharing your knowledge, experience and life skills to serve and enhance your local 

community?  

If you would like to find out more about becoming a councillor please contact any of the current members or 

the Clerk at clerk@breedonparishcouncil.org.uk.  All details for the position are on the Parish Council website. 

https://www.breedonparishcouncil.org.uk/election-information.html.  Closing date is 17th June 2020.  

Volunteer Centre  

The Parish Council continues to liaise with Castle Donington Volunteer Centre to provide services, where 

required and organising volunteers to provide this service. Services include chemist runs, shopping deliveries, 

hot meals and friendly phone calls. 

11 weeks of shopping now completed. 

 

Here is a summary of the activities of the week: 

Shopping deliveries increased by 72 to 790 to date 

Prescription deliveries were up by 14 to 237 

Support telephone calls by 36 to 359 

If you (or someone you know, potentially without the use of the internet) need help or support because you are 

self-isolating or would like a friendly chat please call 01332 850526. 

HS2  

As you will have seen the press coverage; a decision has now been made. For the latest updates please 

check the following website https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/search/site/hs2. Additionally, if you follow this 

link https://hs2eastroute.commonplace.is/ and register your email address, you will subscribe to project news 

for HS2 Phase Two - Birmingham to Leeds and every time an update is posted HS2 will send you an email to 

let you know. The latest update is the public report that documents the progress towards being a good 

neighbour. 

Recycling  

Great news! Cardboard collections are returning monthly from Tuesday 23 June! 

Play Area remain closed until further notice from Government. 

Community Grants 
The Parish Council supports activities and causes which benefit the community of Breedon on the Hill Parish 
Council. If you are a formally constituted charity, voluntary or community organisation and have a future 
project in mind for 2021 please complete the application form online - we look forward to hearing from you! 

 

If you have any other items you wish to raise with your Parish Council please DO NOT hesitate to get in touch. 

clerk@breedonparishcouncil.org.uk  
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